
YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 

DATE:     Monday November 15, 2021 

TIME:      7:30 PM 

PLACE:    Join Zoom Meeting 

Attendees      Affiliation 

Julia Gomez       Youth Committee Chair 

Sergio Villaverde      Youth Committee Member 

Stephen Vazquez     Youth Committee Member 

Derwin Greene       Kingsbridge Heights Community Center 

 

Absent: Louis Lopez, Eleanor Geagan, Gavin Simmons 

 

 

Meeting called to order 7:35 

1.  Introduction of Committee Members and Guests   

2.      Approval of Youth Committee Minutes: June 21, 2021  

3.  Chairperson’s Report – Discussion of the new rules for quorum only counting community board  

 8 members 

4. Planning of the year 

 a. Digital divide  - Chair Gomez to invite a representative from DOITT to the next meeting to give 

 a presentation and to discuss options for addressing the digital divide. 

 b. Forum - Update by Sergio Villaverde, no changes in status still anticipating the forum in the 

 early fall   

 c. Resource fair – Chair Gomez reported that she had a meeting with the district manager and 

 that a save the date will go out to gage interest in December, and RSVP in January with a goal of 

 having a joint event meeting in February/March 

 d. Comeback Kid Award – applications are out. Please contact the board if you are interested 

 and have not received one. Please also share with your networks 

5. New Business –  

 a. Holiday drives – if anyone is having a drive please let us know so that we can support and 

 distribute with our network 



 b. Guest speakers – if anyone would like to request a guest speaker or to be a guest speaker 

 please contact the board office so that they can be added to the agenda – ideas- 50th Precinct 

 Youth officer, DOITT 

 c. Kingsbridge Heights Community Center is launching a program working with at risk youth and 

 ask for assistance making connections with stakeholders. KHCC will also send a flyer to be 

 shared 

6. Old Business – No additional old business 

7.      Adjournment – 8:46 pm 

 

Submitted by 

Julia T. Gomez 

Youth Committee Chair 

 


